Environmental Advisory Council

July 17, 2018

Attendance, Darryl Speicher, Patti OKeefe, Sally Duffy, Kathleen Sandt

Absent: Jennifer Mittereder

Public: Marty Price

Discussion was held on updating the maintenance plan which had been submitted to the Supervisors in previous years.

Monitoring parks and trails was discussed, and sample monitor reports will be gathered from other organizations. Volunteers would be helpful in covering all the parks.

The "welcome to Barrett Township" brochure was examined, Patti will find out more about it from the Supervisors.

The Comprehensive Plan will be examined to see what has been accomplished, and how the EAC can help.

No update on the joint Greenway plan for the Upper Brodhead trail system. We will contact BWA and Gary Bloss to find out the progress on this plan.

Next Meeting on Tuesday, September 18.